

Welcome to the latest edition of the PTFA Newsletter giving a brief look at what we have been up to this term raising funds for our children and looking forward to another successful term with your support.

The PTFA



AUTUMN EVENTS FUNDRAISING

Thanks to the invaluable support of our dedicated parents and the broader community, we have successfully raised a remarkable sum during the autumn term. This funding has allowed the PTFA to either fully or partially finance several exciting projects, some which you can learn more about in this newsletter others are in the pipeline and will be announced as soon as we are able to do so. Bonfire Night £4k, Christmas Disco £900, Christmas Raffle £800

BLUE MONDAY

We think it was safe to say that this was a very much enjoyed addition to the cold January weather with many of you popping along for a treat... or two! Thank you for your support

Thank you!

Together we have raised
£1.161.85

£1,161.85
Greenholm Primary School
© Completed!



Thank you to everyone who helped us raise this amazing figure with Asda cash-pot for schools. The committee have now agreed to utilize the funds raised to erect a more sheltered bike rack for the children's bikes and scooters.

WORLD BOOK DAY COSTUMES

The PTFA was lucky enough to secure a range of world book day costumes via Parentkind in association with Rubies. Some of which where used on the day.





FAMILY QUIZ NIGHT

Hats off to Mr Christie for his hustle selling tickets over the last few weeks! The quiz night was great fun as always with the teachers securing the win. A huge thank you to the Hawthorn Fish bar for supplying the delicious fish and chip dinner to go alongside!

SPRING DISCO

The children had a great time, and it was a pleasure to witness. We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the children for their all round politeness and kindness shown towards one another. Additionally, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to Asda Minworth and their community champion for organizing a donation of a selection of snacks for





SUMMER FAIR

This will be taking place Friday 4th July. We will be making further plans at the next PTFA Meeting and advise more information via the school newsletter & the PTFA Socials







Follow the link or search Greenholm Primary PTFA for News and updates.



Our next meeting is scheduled Tuesday 6th May.

Sign in at reception who will direct you to the days location and join us to discuss future projects and fundraisers.

If you cannot make meetings due to prior commitments but would like to lend a hand in any form drop us a message on Facebook.





With Love The PTFA